Phil Latham BA (Hons) Rachel Coning BA (Hons) Deputy Principals: Andrew Jordan BA (Hons) Frances Daffurn BEd (Hons) Nick Stott BSc (Hons) MSc



Dear parents/carers,

I am writing to invite you to Macmillan Academy's open evening. The event takes place on Thursday 16 September from 4pm until 8pm.

We are absolutely delighted that we can welcome you and your child to the academy. The evening is a great opportunity to see what we have to offer and provides you with an opportunity to meet our wonderful staff and students.

To try to keep everybody as safe as possible, there are a few things that are different to our usual open evenings. Firstly, we would like you to book an arrival time slot so that we can manage the numbers arriving at any one time. Each time slot will have a maximum number of spaces. If you do not book a time slot then you will still be able to attend the event but there may be a long wait until there is room inside the building. To try to keep everybody safe, we would encourage adults visiting the academy to wear face masks and we will ensure that all rooms in use are well ventilated.

If you feel anxious about attending the open evening but would appreciate the opportunity to come and look around then please email us on: year6@macademy.org.uk and we will try to arrange something for you.

At Macmillan, we understand that the move from primary to secondary school is a huge step and there is a lot for you to think about. Hopefully, by attending our event you will have the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have.

We really hope that you can attend our open evening, booking information can be found on our website: www.macmillan-academy.org.uk.

Take care,

Mrs R Coning **Head of School**









Endeavour Academies Trust. A Company Limited by Guarantee. Registered in England No. 2236171 Registered Office: Endeavour Academies Trust, Stockton Road, Middlesbrough, TS5 4AG

